
 
 

 

 

 
04 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
With the Sixth Form English Literature theatre trip to see ‘Richard II’ on Thursday 13 March 2025, here is 
some additional information for your reference: 

● The staff members on the trip are Jennie Grimes (trip leader and Head of English) and Sara Bull (Sixth 

Form Attendance Officer).  They can be contacted by email  

jgrimes@sackvilleschool.org.uk and sbull@sackvilleschool.org.uk 
● Students should meet promptly in the Sixth Form Bistro area at 12.00pm on Thursday 13 March 

2025. 

● The performance of Richard II is a matinee performance that starts at 2.30pm at the Bridge Theatre 

near Tower Bridge.  Bridge Theatre 

● Students should eat their lunch in advance if possible 

● The coach is booked to pick students up from the theatre at 5.30pm, with an estimated return time 

to Sackville School of 7.30pm, depending on the traffic. 

● Students should wear appropriate clothing for a theatre trip, as well as consider the need for an 

outdoor coat and/or umbrella if the weather is poor on the day. 

● Students may bring along money for souvenirs or refreshments at the theatre itself. 

● Students should be prepared to have security check their bags when entering the theatre. 

 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to see a performance of their A Level set text and I am sure 
it will be an enjoyable experience. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Liam Bryne 
Leader of KS5 English  
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